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Swiss-Group wishes you a very happy new year 2020! 

 

Thanks to your donations, Swiss-Group has successfully completed several projects in the last 3 

months of the year 2019. 

 

 Idlib emergency meals 

 

During the latest escalation of the conflict in North-Western Syria, civilians again suffer from 

the destructive consequences of hostilities. More than 133,000 people were reportedly displaced 

to the North of Idlib between December 11 and 23, 2019. 

 

The Swiss-Group project is an emergency aid to meet basic food needs by distributing ready 

meals to displaced families. The beneficiaries of this intervention were all displaced persons. 

More than 800 meals were distributed. 

 

Each meal was sufficient for 4 people on average and was composed by: 

• Grilled Chicken: 2kg 

• Rice: 1kg 

• Potato: 200gr 

• Bread: 2x 3kg 

• Fruits: 2kg (3 bananas & 5 apples) 

• Yogurts: 4 x 350ml 

 

Coal 

 

With the approach of the 2019-2020 winter season and the growing suffering of Syrian refugees, 

in particular families of orphans, it was urgent that Swiss-Group support Syrian families in 

Turkey, where heating needs are increasing because of the very cold weather, especially in 

Gaziantep. 

More than 2 tonnes of charcoal and firewood were distributed in early December 2019. 

 

Orphanage Syria 

 

Swiss-Group funded  meals for the 230 orphans for several months. Fuel was also provided  

 

Link https://youtu.be/NXW4Q9p2Qt4 
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